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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Cake Sale 

 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Cake Sale on the hot afternoon on Friday 29th  

June, we raised £44.40 for the PTFA. 

 

 

Nearly there…….. 

 

With two more weeks left of this academic year it is still so important that your childs attends 
school and that they are on time. Our weekly attendance target is 96.5% and we have only hit that 
target once this year.  

Road Safety and Parking outside of the school 

 

Most weeks we have complaints from parents and members of the public about 
parking outside of the school, this week however children from Tweeddale were 
nearly hit by a cars twice on separate occasions by coming out from David Weir 
carpark through the hedge. Please can you;  

 Get to school in plenty of time to park legally and safely. 

 Remind your children to cross at the crossing and not through the hedge. 

 

Thank you 

School Socks 

 

Just a reminder that uniform for school socks is either white or grey. We have noticed 
lately that a number of pupils have been wearing patterned or brightly coloured socks, if you are 
unsure about uniform please check our School Uniform Policy on the Website.  

Class Swap Day 

 

On Wednesday 4th July the 
children went to their new 
class and met their teachers 
and  learning support assistants with whom 
they will be with from September. We are 
pleased to report that we had lots of happy 
faces from pupils and staff.  

Late Club 

 

Please note that your child will be taken into 
Late Club at 3.30pm if you are not at school to 
pick them up on time. You will then be 
charged £3.00 which can then be paid on   
Parentpay. School does finish at 3.20pm . 

 

Last Day of term 

 

We break up at 2pm on Friday 20th July, Late Club is not open on this day 

Charity Walk for Ivory Coast Hospital 

 

One of our parents is taking part in a charity walk, if you wish to donate please come to the office. 
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Word of the Week 

 

Years 2-6………..Torrid                                  Foundation Stage & Year 1………Hot 

Year 6  Football Tournament 

 

A huge well done to our Year 6 mixed football team who attended an under 11s football tournament hosted by 
Crystal Palace at Carshalton Boys' Sports College. They won two matches and drew two matches to come top of 
their group, got through the semi-final on penalties and went on to win the final against Cheam Common Junior 
School with a 2-1 victory.  They were fantastic ambassadors for our school and should be very proud of their 
achievement! They were also very happy to have a photo with the real Premier League trophy too! What a day!  

 

Summer Days 

 

With the lovely summer weather set to continue into next week can children please bring water, have named sun 
hats and come to school with Sun cream applied.  

End of year Discos 

Friday 13th July is our end of year Discos , tickets for Reception and Year 1 are £1.00 and tickets 
for Year 2– 6 are £2.00, all prices include crisps and a drink. The times are; 

Reception and Year 1 -2.30-3.10pm 
Years 2 & 3                 -3.30-4.14pm 
Years 4 & 5                 -4.30-5.30pm 
Year 6 Leavers Disco -6.00-7.00pm 



Dates for your diary 
 

July 

Monday 9th July…………………………...Parent Consultation 3.40-7.00pm/9am Year 5 Puberty Video for parents 

Wednesday 11th July……………………. Year 2 Trip to Littlehampton 

Thursday 12th July………………………. Sports Day 9-15-10am Nursery and Reception( amended time) 

                                                                Sports Day Years 1,2 &3 10am–12pm 

Friday 13th July…………………………   Sports Day for Years 4,5,& 6 9.30am-12 pm (amended time) 

                                                                 EAL Drop in session 2.30-3.15pm  

                                                                 School Discos-various times, please see website 

Tuesday 17th July………………………...Year 6 Performance to Parents at 1.45pm & 6.30pm 

Wednesday 18th July……………………..Year 5 Ancient Greek Day   

Friday 20th July………………………….  Break up at 2pm. Late Club will not be on  today 

Monday 23rd July…………………………INSET Day 
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Attendance for week ending Friday 29th June 2018 

 

Our weekly target for attendance is 96.5%- last week our overall attendance was 93.8% 

Polite Notice 

 

I would like to thank the vast majority of parents and carers who are respectful, polite and whose aim, like ours, is 
to maintain a happy and secure environment in which our children thrive. 

 

 Abusive language or threatening behaviour towards our staff will not be tolerated.  

 Anyone deemed to be behaving inappropriately will be asked to leave the premises and possibly 

banned from the school premises for a fixed period of time.  

 Incidents may also be reported to the police. 

 It is an offence under section 547 of the Education Act 1996 to cause a nuisance or disturbance on       

educational premises. 

 

The complaints procedure is available on the school website or from the school office.  


